Foundatlon

April 27, 2000

To Whom It May Concern:

Gordon Ridge, ane of our Technical Directors, asked me (o write a brief letier describing his cmployment
here ut Foundation Imaging. 1 you have had o chance 1o review his reel, T'm sure you'll agree with me that
tois skills as an animator and Technical Director are top-notch. He worked on Roughnecks and Max Steel
with us, and the quality of his work was impressive from day one.

What you will not sec in his reel. however, is Gordan's willingness 10 go the extra mile to help deliver
these shows. His strength as a clutch player, able tostep in and remain focused as deadlines approached,
was a saurce of relief for me and athers on the production tear,

He would make a tremendous asset (o any company.
Best rogards,

J

“Steve Pugh
General Manager
Foundation Imaging
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